

GIRLS' LOCKER ROOM RENOVATION PROJECT

The Don Bosco girls' locker room is in desperate need of an overhaul. It has not been updated since the school was built. The locker room is not functional for the needs of our current female high school students. We think it's time to show our female students that our BOSCO community supports them!





- Separate the women's locker room from a new coach's office with 2 entrances,
 while creating storage space for team
 equipment
- Create much needed student storage space by adding 24 full size, metal sports lockers



- · Add a water bottle filling station
- Update 4 functioning showers as well as create 2 semi private changing areas
- Create a functional meeting area for pregame/halftime/ postgame discussions
- Epoxy locker room floor as well as paint interior walls & ceiling
- Replace outdated lighting fixtures with brighter LED lighting



SEND DONATIONS TO DON BOSCO SCHOOL OFFICE & MAKE SURE TO SPECIFY IT'S FOR THE GIRLS LOCKER ROOM PROJECT

PLEASE REACH OUT TO COLLIN ARNDT IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS

MAKE SURE TO FOLLOW OUR PROGRESS ON OUR FACEBOOK PAGE DON BOSCO GIRLS LOCKER ROOM PROJECT

